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29/01/2024  17:15:102023/4899/P COMMNT Lucy C While I live in the next street (so am not directly impacted by the queues and smells etc), I do know that 

people in Chamberlain Street are really suffering. As the planning application letter mentions the plan for “a 

traditional design therefore limiting the impact of noise on the surrounding street” might a solution be to simply 

revert to fixed glazing similar to what was there before. 

Successful local businesses are certainly to be welcolmed but there do seem to be issues for their neighbours 

– might a meeting, attended by the councillors, where the shop deals with all of the neighbouring residents’ 

issues, be a possible way to move things forward, rather than pushing through an application that still leaves 

concerns.
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